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COMMENT

After just looking at the newer plans for
the ENTRADA project at the corner of
McDowell and 66th, | feel the need to
express my total disgust. The rendering of
the office building on the corner, is really
unattractive! In the pages located deep in
the proposal, the buildings....(4 floors
high) are described as being shades of
gray. Do we really need to look like a post-
war prison facility, or a giant mausoleum
without the benefit of trailing ivy covering
the walls? Seriously, is this ugliness the
"Entrada" to what used to be a charming,
southwestern cowboy town? Admittedly,
that is no longer the standard for
improvement here, but did development
require overbuilding of short-term rentals?
When did Scottsdale lose the idea of
commitment to it's residents, in favor of
outside (not living in the community)
investors? | am very sorry to have chosen
to buy a home here, 9 years ago!
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